
 
State of Washington 

DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 43200, Olympia, WA 98504-3200 • (360) 902-2200 • TDD (360) 902-2207 

Main Office Location:  Natural Resources Building, 1111 Washington Street SE, Olympia, WA 
 
 
 
April 9, 2024 
 
 
Laurie Niewolny 
Water Quality Program Manager 
PO Box 47775 
Olympia, WA 98504-7775  
 
RE:  NPDES Permit WA0040053 Lower Deep River Salmon Net Pens O M Update Review 

Confirmation Letter. 
 
Dear Laurie Niewolny: 
 
This letter is to confirm the Operations and Maintenance Manual has been reviewed as of April 9, 2024. 
This letter is to fulfill the requirements of Permit Section S3A b. of the Lower Deep River Salmon Net Pen 
Individual permit.  Currently there has not been any changes to the Operation of the Lower Deep River 
Salmon Net Pens. There are no changes required for the Operation and Maintenance Manual for 2024.   
 
 
If you have any questions or comments on this subject, please contact Shane McEneny, Hatchery Manager, 
or Aaron Roberts, Hatchery Operations Manager at (360) 225-4390 or aaron.roberts@dfw.wa.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ann Leroux 
WDFW 
 
 
cc: Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
  Eric Kinne Hatchery Divisions Manager 
  Kevin Young, Regional Hatchery Operations Manager 
  Aaron Roberts Hatchery Operations Manager 
  Shane McEneny Hatchery Manager 
  Angela Stefani, Fish and Wildlife Biologist 
   
   
 
 


